
        News Letter June 2018 

Hello Friends and our well wishers 

Hope that everyone is back to their busy routine with the schools opening very soon, and vacations 

over.  Here are some news and activities in AAAWI. 

1) AOTS has announced the training programs as mentioned in the last month’s newsletter and 

we are waiting for interested candidates for applications.  

 

2) So far we have received 5 applications which have been sent to AOTS Japan for screening 

process. 

 

3) We have sent 2 applications for the EPCM program and one for PICT and PQM respectively. 

 

4) Our Secretary Mr. Purav met Mr. Noboyoushi Miyasaka from Yokohama City to discuss 

future prospects of working together for educational purpose along with some of the city’s school. 

 

5) The office renovation work of ladies and gents washrooms has been completed and now a 

new look to office has been given by painting all the required areas for the kick start program.  

 

6) The Kick Start program for celebrating the Silver Jubilee function has been scheduled on 16th 

June 2018 at AAAWI premises. 

 

7) Mr.  Anjani  Agarwal, Chairman EC, AAAWI and Mr. J D Jadhao visited Consulate of Japan   

on 31st May 2018 at 3.00pm. We were well received by Team comprising of Mr. Yukio Uchida, 

Consul - Culture and Information Section along with Mrs. Sangita Prabhu & Ms. Aproova.  

 

8) AOTS and it’s activities the world over for the last 60 years was narrated in brief. The fall out 

of AOTS activities i.e. AOTS Alumni Associations and Regional Federations of AAA’s was told 

in nutshell. The March of AAAWI for last 25 Years and it’s intention to celebrate Silver Jubilee 

Function was disclosed. As a part of Silver Jubilee Celebration - Our Planning to conduct 

“Japanese Carnival “ is made known to Consulate  Authorities.  

 

9) Appreciating the details of our work and it’s canvas, The Office of Consulate General has 

agreed to extend it’s support to lend the name in principle, furnish all the vital information 

required as and when it needed and also indicate and recommend the contacts, who could be potent 

and arch support to our theme. As Mumbai is witnessing such event - first of it’s kind, it is desired 

to conduct on appreciably bigger scale. 

 

10) Preparation is ON for the success of WNF program which is being attended by 14 engineers 

from Ghana Electric supply Co from 16th to 26th July 2018. 

 

 



11) Tie up done with all host organizations like Godrej Reliance and first timer Ashida 

Electronics Ltd Thane on subjects relevant to trainees 

 

Sincerely, 

Pravin Purav 

Secretary & Editor 

 

    

      
 

 

 


